
03/02/2020 

MS louise blake 
2 stephen ST 
beacon hill NSW 2100 
louise_blake@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1340 - 100 / 0 Meatworks Avenue OXFORD FALLS NSW 2100

I strongly object to this application for a number of reasons.

Firstly, the further destruction of of the green environment should not be permitted. We have 
already lost too many trees and bushland and as a result, homes to much wildlife that has had 
to find new homes. Taking more away is irresponsible.

Having more secluded structures in bushland would vastly increase the risk and/or danger of 
bushfires. Have we not learnt anything from our current fire catastrophe ?

The fact that the school is nearby and will increase the amount of construction vehicles past 
the school is dangerous. Additional traffic, if completed, would also be unfavorable.

The junction onto Iris St and the the junction at Warringah Rd is already at unable to cope with 
the existing traffic at school zone times and the additional trucks and subsequent traffic would 
exacerbate the situation. The junction at Warringah Rd is not coping with the current traffic 
levels and it has increased since the Aquatic Drive/ Wakehurst Pkwy junction has opened. The 
Government Rd side could become gridlocked even more frequently than it already is.

Finally, please, please, please do not even consider opening the road onto wakehurst pkwy so 
that traffic can get to the site without going past the school. The turning at Oxford Fall Road is 
already dangerous enough. 

Sent: 3/02/2020 6:23:33 PM
Subject: Online Submission


